
 
 

April 30, 2021 

 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Street Improvements and Walking Trails Rehabilitation at 

Ganesha Park project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Pomona, located at 505 S. Garvey 

Ave, Pomona, CA 91769.  

 

The requested funding would be used to rehabilitate and reconstruct an existing walking trail and 

concrete steps located in the area around Ganesha Park, and make street improvements and 

repairs to create needed drainage improvements and protect overall street integrity.    

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Norma J. Torres  

Member of Congress 
 


